ANNOUNCEMENTS FEBRUARY 18 & 19, 2017
PRAY FOR THESE

Bill Priest (Kingston Rehab); Donna Besly (home); all those we name in our hearts. 
RESURRECTION PROMISES

We offer our prayers and support to the family of Rebecca Ballenger who passed away this past week.  As Easter people we hold onto the promise of our loving and living Savior!

SPECIAL GIFTS

Music Fund, in memory of Father, Ralph J. Artz’s birthday from Shirley Bettinger & family.
SPECIAL OFFERING

The special offering for February is The Cocoon Shelter. Please use your special offering envelope or a pew envelope marked “special offering”.
PCU FOOD PROGRAM/COUPONS FOR WOOD LANE 

Zoar’s item for the month of February is instant potatoes. Please place it in the cupboard by the elevator. Also, save for Wood Lane, your coupons and labels from Campbell Soup, Franco-American, Pepperidge Farm, Prego, Swanson, and V8 Juice & Splash. Put the items in the cabinet near the elevator.
NEW MEMBER CLASS
If you, a friend, or loved one has considered making Zoar your church home, then here is some good news!  Please join Pastor Mike on February 19, at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room.  New member Sunday will be February 26, at 11:00 a.m.
BIBLE STUDY READINGS for Feb. 22 @ 8:00 a.m.

Exodus 24:12-18; 2 Peter 1:16-21; Matthew 17:1-9
ALTAR GUILD

The sign-up sheet for April, May and June 2017 is posted in the Sacristy. Please sign-up by March 5, 2017. Please remember to check your email later that week for the completed schedule.
BIBLE STUDY

Please join Intern Kevin O’Bryan as he continues his Bible Study on Saturdays throughout February at 4:30 p.m. on Women of The Old Testament.  

VISION FOR MINISTRY

There will be a Vision for Ministry committee meeting on Sunday, Feb. 26, at 9:45 a.m. in the Conference Room.

PRAYER PARTNERS INVITE YOU TO PRAY

Each week the Prayer Partners invite you to pray with us for a specific concern.  Please pray this week for those who are caught up in addictions.  Pray that they will find the help that they need in their struggles.  Pray that they will know God’s strengthening as they work to break their addictions.

MUSIC NOTE 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus speaks of a love that surpasses all expectations.  Our Hymn of the Day, Great God, Your Love Has Called Us (ELW 358), responds to the gospel message by pointing to our inability to live up to the demands of the law (second stanza) while committing our living to God’s grace (third). The fourth stanza in particular points to the dimensions of Jesus’ self-sacrificial love and demands, “Show us how grandly love intends to work till all creation sings, to fill all worlds, to crown all things.” Brian A. Wren (b. 1936) is one of the great authors of text for hymns in the English-speaking world. He was born in Romford, which is in Essex, England. Norman Cocker (1889-1953), a choir master, organ builder, and, in his day, a well-known English organist and improviser composed the tune RYBURN.

SOLOMON’S PORCH

Solomon’s Porch is a discussion group that meets at Panera’s, on the third Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m.  Our next meeting will be February 20th.  We are currently discussing the 10 commandments and their relevance to our world today.  This time will be commandments 3 and 4, (remember the Sabbath and honor thy parents.)  Please join us for a lively discussion.  Hope to see you on the porch!

LUTHERAN MINISTRIES OF MERCY

The LMM (formerly Williston Home of Mercy & Filling Home) is having its Annual Meeting on March 13, at 6:00 p.m., at the Hilton Garden Inn, Levis Commons.  If you are interested in attending, please contact the Office.  (Zoar will pay the fee).

SUMMER YOUTH TRIP to SKY RANCH LUTHERAN CAMP

Registration is still open for any 6th-12th grade youth interested in participating in this summer’s adventure trip! 

Commitments need to be made to Madeline by February 22nd. The $200 registration fee is due by March 30th.

The next youth and parent meeting for those planning to attend the trip will be Wed., February 22, at 7:30 p.m.
ZOAR KIDS GIVING TREE

We have a growing number of young people among us! We are in need of a few items to keep Sunday School classes and the JAM Time room well stocked.  The Giving Tree in the Gathering Area is full of needed items on apples. Please take one and return donations to the lower level Sunday School room: L4.   Thank you for supporting our youngest members!

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL REUNION

On Friday, February 24, from 6:00-9:00 p.m., Zoar kids age 2 and up will be celebrating this year’s VBS theme: Maker Fun Factory!  Activities include science experiments, games, art projects, and a movie! (Meet the Robinsons- rated G).  Pizza, snacks, and childcare will be provided.  Wear pajamas, bring a water bottle, sleeping bag, and pillow.

A $5 donation per family is requested to help cover the cost  of pizza.  Optional fellowship for parents during this time will take place at Buffalo Wild Wings! Come join in the fun! 5th-12th grade youth are welcome to attend as helpers.

CAN YOU SEW?

Sewers are needed to sew backpack bags to hold school supplies for our Lutheran World Relief kits.  The material is already cut out and directions and a sample bag are included.  If you think this may be a way to help, please call Lois Staber at 419-872-7232.  Thank you!

COUNTERS NEEDED
Additional team members are needed for the weekly offering counters.  Currently the rotation is about every  4th- 5th week.  If you are interested in being a Sunday counter, please contact Scott Williams at scott.williams@maumeesupply.com 
CSI (Christian Seniors Interacting)

We will meet at Abundant Life #2 on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month. The schedule for our next meeting on February 28, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. is: Bible Study with Selinda Schultz of First Presbyterian Church, lunch by Kingston Residence of Perrysburg, Program: “Veteran Benefits and Advanced Directives” with Jackie. There is a $1.00 charge for misc. expenses. For additional information or to make reservations, please call Phyllis Morton at 419-872-0846. The deadline is the Thursday prior to each meeting.

BLOOD DRIVE

March is Red Cross month.  Zoar will be having a blood drive on Saturday, March 11, from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  To schedule an appointment, please call 1-800-RED CROSS.  Be part of an elite group of volunteers and give blood!

ZOAR BOOK CLUB

The Zoar Book Club will meet next on Friday, March 3, at noon in the lower level classroom.  Ann Lieder will review the book titled "The Girls of Atomic City" by Denise Kiernan.  A true story of the top secrets of Oak Ridge, TN where the first atomic bomb was made.  It is an easy read and we hope to have a lively discussion.  Our meetings last no more than 90 minutes.  Bring a sack lunch and be ready to share in the discussion.  Avid readers are most welcome.  Questions?  Call Bill Kahlenberg 419-873-8295.

LENTEN MEALS 

It is hard to believe, but it is already time to begin planning our Wednesday Lenten meals.  This year, our Wednesday meals and services will be slightly different.  After Ash Wednesday (March 1), the services will be in the Family Life Center, around the tables, as we eat and study various aspects of our Lutheran faith.  The meals will be simple, soup and bread, and the discussions, led by our pastors, will be filled with spiritual nourishment. If you or a group or committee you are involved in would like to prepare several soups for one of the meals, please contact Tom Iserman at iserprsn@bex.net or 419-874-5215. 

Weekly Calendar

Sunday, February 19  

 7:15 a.m. Worship

 8:30 a.m. Worship

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All ages

11:00 a.m. Worship

12:00 p.m. Travelogue with Intern Kevin

 4:30 p.m. Rainbow Choir                          

 7:00 p.m. New Member Class – Conf. Room

Monday, February 20
 6:00 p.m. Flute Choir – M2

 6:00 p.m. Personnel Committee – L4

 7:00 p.m. Worship Committee – Conf. Room

 7:00 p.m. Solomon’s Porch – Panera Bread

 7:30 p.m. Men’s Basketball – FLC
Tuesday, February 21
 9:00 a.m. Reformation Task Force – Conf. Room

 5:30 p.m. Communication Meeting – Conf. Room

 7:00 p.m. Council Meeting – L1
Wednesday, February 22
  7:15 a.m. Breakfast– FLC
  8:00 a.m. Bible Study – FLC
 11:00 a.m. Staff Meeting – Conf. Room

  1:30 p.m. Abundant Life I
  2:30 p.m. Heartland
  3:00 p.m. Recorders
  3:30 p.m. Waterford @ Levis Commons

  6:00 p.m. Girl Scout Troop #12303

  6:00 p.m. Confirmation Class    
  7:30 p.m. Parent/Youth Summer Trip Info Mtg.– Conf. Room  
Thursday, February 23
 10:00 a.m. Cooking for Kitchen of Hope
 1:00 p.m. Men’s Bridge

 6:00 p.m. Agape Bells                        
 7:30 p.m. Chancel Choir           
Friday, February 24
12:00 p.m. Kitchen of Hope

6:00-9:00 p.m. Vacation Bible School Reunion - FLC

Saturday, February 25 
 9:00-1:00 p.m. GS Cookie Distribution – FLC 
 4:30 p.m. Bible Study Women of the Old Testament
 6:00 p.m. Worship
Sunday, February 26 
 7:15 a.m. Worship

 8:30 a.m. Worship

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All ages

 9:45 a.m. Vision for Ministry Meeting – Conf. Room

11:00 a.m. Worship

11:00 a.m. New Member Sunday

 1:00-6:00 p.m. Girl Scout Tea - FLC
 4:30 p.m. Rainbow Choir                   
 5:00 p.m. High School Youth Group – Top Floor       
 5:30 p.m. Cantorei Jr. Choir       
 7:00 p.m. TYO Board Meeting – Conf. Room
